
From:  Stuart Henderson < > 
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  19/12/2014 14:05 
Subject:  Green Belt review - Wootton 10 
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to object to the review of the green belt in Wootton.  I am deeply concerned about the proposal to remove these areas from the green 
belt, opening up the opportunity for development which would have multiple negative impacts.  Options for development should be totally 
exhausted from non green belt areas before any review of the green belt should take place. There are further concerns related to the loss of 
countryside, open spaces, the impact on views/rural feel etc of the village, not to mention the increase in cars, noise, disruption and the drain on 
local services. 
 
I have recently moved to Wootton from the city and concerned to hear such precious countryside is at risk.  Given the removal of these sites 
from the local plan this just appears like a cynical attempt to find another way to build on inappropriate plots and avoiding the " building green 
belt” debate. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Stuart Henderson 
 
Willow House 
Lamborough Hill 
Wootton 
OX13 6BY 




